
Fundraising Catch Up… 
 Welcome to ‘Fundraising Catch Up’, a monthly update to let you know 

about all things fundraising! For more information about fundraising 
please call Bianca on  

Ex 8978 or email fundraising@ldh.nhs.uk 

July 2018 

 

The Luton and Dunstable Hospital is a registered charity in England and Wales number: 1058704 

Without imposing any trust we note that you wish your donation to benefit a specific ward or department. However, in the case that we are unable to meet this request your donation may be used to purchase 
something of equal benefit for the Luton and Dunstable University Hospital. 

Sainsbury’s Bramingham COTY 

Bingo Bonanza Night! 

Tesco Store Collection 

        What’s coming up ?! 

3rd/4th/5th Aug– Sainsbury’s Dunstable store 

collections for the Helipad Appeal. 

Sat 4th Aug– The NCS Fete is taking place at 

Wardown Park in Luton and they will be raising 

funds for the Paediatric Unit. 

8th Sept– The fundraising stall will be at the 

Dunstable charity market. 

If you would like to fundraise for any of our    

departments please get in touch with the     

fundraising team . 

We have completed our 2 year charity  

partnership with Sainsbury’s Bramingham. 

The Tesco store collection at the 

beginning of July was a great  

success and raised £552.24 for 

The Scanner Appeal on Ward 32  

in Maternity 

The store have been a 

fantastic support to the 

hospital and have raised 

a total of £13,068 for the 

Children’s Wards. 

The Bingo Bonanza charity night was a great success 

and lots of fun! The event raised just over £1000 for 

the general fund. Thank you to all who came along. 

The NHS 70th  Birthday                

Celebrations took place 

on Thursday 5th July 

and was a great day for 

all involved. It was          

fantastic to see so 

many activities  taking 

place across the trust 

and the gathering of 

staff and patients. We 

hope you all  enjoyed 

this special celebration 

and we thank you all 

for  taking part. We 

look forward to next 

year when we will       

celebrate the L&D’s 

80th Birthday! 


